
                                                                                          

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Sharing Families�Rwanda    �
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The children have sent letters for each of the sharing families thanking them for their gifts.  �

�

Here is a message from one of the letters:�

�

“I always pray that you have good life and keep this kind heart.  Thank you for your support 

and gifts. I will work hard for you. Wish you all the best. May almighty God bless you. Happy 

Easter.”�

�

And we also received an Easter message from the principal, Marie Nyiransabimana: �

�

“Kindly receive the best wishes from students, teachers, and parents from Mpungwe Station 

School. Please share our feelings to our sponsors.  Happy Easter and may God bless you.”�

�

Helping one child will not change the world. However, for that one child the world will be for-

ever changed.�

�

Thank you to all the Sharing Families for the difference you are making.�

�

The cost to become a sponsor is $25.00 per student, however any size donation is appreciated. 

You can give at any time by making a check payable to St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish. 

Please be sure to mark on the memo portion of the check: Station School. You can also do-

nate online via Faith Direct. �

�

Follow our progress on this remarkable journey at www.stelizabethtrinity.org and see the hope 

and smiles in the eyes of the children.  We have given the gift of a brighter future and we have 

received the gift of an extended family. �
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� � � � � � � � � � � � Bobbie DuMelle�


